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The project generally consists of crushing and screening both the existing concrete-inert mix 

and asphalt millings stockpiles located at the Solid Waste Transfer Station into 1-¼ inch minus 

material. Crushed materials will be stockpiled for future use. 

 

The construction contract was awarded to Earth Resources on August 22, 2023. Construction 

started in October 2023. Crushing of the pile of inert concrete and asphalt materials is 

complete, resulting in a total of 16,193 tons of crushed concrete product and 11,404 tons of 

crushed asphalt material. The project is now complete. 

 

 

City Contact Information 

 

Project Manager: George Henderson 

 

Phone 928-777-1130 

 

 


